ISA + 21

INTERNATIONAL SOCIAL AFFILIATION OF WOMEN AIRLINE PILOTS

Dear Pilots,

Hello to all of you! Here is some important information regarding our Cancun meeting. The hotel site has been changed from the Cancun Sheraton to the El Presidente and all reservation requests made to the Sheraton will not be honored or transferred. So it will be necessary for you to write again to this address, along with a money order for \$70.00 to--

Mr. Alejandro Yanez Hotel Presidente, Cancun Camino Boulevard Sona Hotelera Isla Cancun, Quintanaroo MEXICO

Please make your requests by May 7, 1981, and be sure to identify yourself as an ISA+21 member. We are getting a 50% discount on the 1900 Peso double and 1800 Peso single rate, which works out to approximately \$47.50 (double) and \$45.00 (single) per day with the discount. The \$70.00 deposit is applied towards these rates.

I apologize for the last minute change, and hope no one will be inconvenienced by it. For the assistance of those of you coming in via Mexico City, stop by Aero Mexico's VIP room in the airport if you have any problems or questions. See you there!

Sincerely,

ean Haley, President